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           17/12/2001 
Dear Parent, 

What a term it has been!  

Firstly, I want to say a huge thank you for your support and kind words that have 

been offered over the last few months – they have been very encouraging and much 

appreciated. 

It has been the priority of all staff that our children feel safe and secure coming into 

school as they learn, have fun and spend time with their friends. The children have 

continued to have access to a broad and balanced curriculum with opportunities to 

reinforce learning with lasting memories. Class trips to Helsby Hill and Chester 

Cathedral, success in numerous sporting events (the girls’ football team are a force to 

be reckoned with), our Remembrance, Children in Need and the talent show, The 

Nativity (with a LIVE audience), the KS2 Carol Concert, the Christmas Fun Day (that 

was organised by our wonderful Trustees and raised £1,800 for our children) …the list 

is endless. 

None of this would have been possible without the enthusiasm and dedication of 

every member of staff at Guilden Sutton, who always go above and beyond to make 

anything possible: I am a very lucky Headteacher!  

We hope you and your families have a safe and very merry Christmas, taking time out 

to relax and enjoy this special time of year together. 

I look forward to seeing you all back on Wednesday 5th January for a new and 

exciting 2022. 

Best wishes, 

Theresa Rainford  

Headteacher  
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